
New Interconnect: EGT Line AC to EOIT 24A 
 
EGT wishes to advise its customers of a new delivery interconnect, meter number 292730, “EGT Line AC 
to EOIT 24A” (design volume of 110 MM/d).  This new point of interconnection is located on EGT’s Line 
AC in Latimer County, Oklahoma.  The Interconnect is currently under construction and is expected to 
flow gas on or after January 1, 2023. 
 
Please call your Marketing Representative with any questions regarding service at this meter. 
 


